
Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the 

third Tuesday of each month. This month, the meeting will be held 

on Tuesday, November 21st at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is 

an opportunity to ask questions and give suggestions. We look for-

ward to seeing you there! 

Non-denominational church services are held every Saturday 

morning at 10:00 a.m. in the dining room. Catholic Mass will be 

held on the first Monday of each month. For November,  Mass will 

be held on Monday, November 6th at 11:00 a.m. in the front com-

munity area. There will also be a non-denominational bible study 

group that will meet in the dining room every Thursday in No-

vember at 6:15 p.m. 

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs 

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in 

November (except for the week of Thanksgiving, where labs will be 

moved to Wednesday morning) to draw for lab work. The technician 

will come to your apartment first thing in the morning, before 

breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you need to be seen, Please see 

Shannon in advance. We hope that everyone is benefitting from this 

service. 

Time Change November 5th  

It’s that time of year again! The time will change on November 6tyh, 

it will fall back one hour. If you need help changing your clocks, 

please let the staff know and we will be happy to help you with that! 

Rules of the Road Class November 6th 

Illinois Secretary of State will be at The Village on November 6th 

from 1:30-3:30p.m. in the dining room for their Rules of the Road 

Class. This course is designed to give drivers-especially senior citi-

zens with disabilities-the knowledge and confidence needed to renew 

or obtain a driver’s license. This class will be open to the public, so if 

you know of anyone that could benefit from this class, please invite 

them! 

Village Happenings 

Management Staff: 

• Margaret (Peg) Barkley, CEO 

• Shannon Dixon, Manager 

• Kelsey DeFevers, Assistant 

Manager 

• Kelly DeJaynes, Registered 

Nurse 

• Linda Grider, Kitchen Manag-

er 
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Trip to D’Arcy’s Pint November 8th 

The Village will be taking a trip to D’Arcy’s Pint in Springfield for lunch on Wednesday, No-

vember 8th. We will be leaving the front lobby at 10:00 a.m. and going out for lunch and a 

drive! If you would like to join us, please sign up at the front desk no later than FRIDAY,   

NOVEMBER 3RD. We hope that you can join us! 

Baby Shower November 17th 

The Village will be hosting a baby shower for our own Brittany! Brittany is due in December 

and we are all excited about expanding our “Village Family!” Please join us at 2:00 p.m. on 

November 17th in the dining room for cake, punch, and presents. If you would like to donate 

to her presents, you can do so at the front desk. If you would like to purchase a gift for her, 

that is fine too! But, know that neither is expected! 

Thanksgiving November 23rd 

The Village will be celebrating Thanksgiving on the 23rd at lunchtime. The meal will be tur-

key, dressing, cranberry sauce, candied sweet potatoes, mashed potatoes and gravy, green 

beans, and pumpkin or pecan pie. You are always welcome to have guests, cost for this meal 

will be $10.00/person. If you are having guests, they need to be signed up BY NOVEMBER 

15TH. There will be no transportation on this day. We hope that everyone has a happy 

Thanksgiving! 

Christmas November 27th  

The staff at The Village at Morse Farm will be decorating for Christmas on Monday, the 27th, 

all day. Please feel free to join us in the fun or just sit back and watch! It will be a busy, but 

fun day for everyone! There will be no transportation on this day. 

Blood Pressure Screening November 13th  

Celtic Healthcare will be at The Village on November 13th at 2:00 p.m. for their monthly 

blood pressure screening. All residents are invited to join us in the dining room to get your 

blood pressure checked and recorded for you. 

Shopping November 21st 

The week of Thanksgiving we will be going to Wal-Mart on Tuesday, the 21st, instead of 

Wednesday that week to avoid the big crowd the day before Thanksgiving. If you have any 

questions, please see Shannon or Kelsey. 

The Village at Morse Farm 

“Where neighbors become friends  

& friends become family” 

JUST TALK 
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